
 
Confirming Orders 

 
1. Confirming orders do not comply with the Delegation of Authority.  
 
2. The State Administrative Manual states that Confirming Estimates (Orders) will not be 

processed unless it is an emergency.   
 
  
To ensure compliance with policies and procedures, effective July 1, 2002, a justification letter at 
the AVP or VP level is required for all confirming orders  
 


